
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

As a result of all the missed school recently, Monday is now the beginning of the third quarter. 

Report cards will now go home on February 8th.    

 

Wednesday of this week is an early release day. Students will be dismissed at 1:00. 

 

The Builders Club is sponsoring a coat drive. Bring a gently used coat to your AA teacher.  

Make sure it is labeled with the parent permission slip. The classroom with the most coats wins 

either donuts or pizza.  

 

The 6th grade field trip to Atlanta, including CNN, World of Coke, and Georgia Aquarium is 

coming up. All money is due by January 31st. If you have any questions about the trip, please 

contact your child’s homeroom teacher.  

 

Career Day is coming on February 23rd. I have attached a flier to this week’s email update. If you 

are interested in helping, please contact Mrs. Regina Smith at the school. 

 

Basketball will play on Monday at Kernodle and Thursday at home against Northwest. Wrestling 

will be home on Monday against Kernodle, at Northern on Tuesday and at Northwest on 

Thursday.   

 

Well, that will do it for this week.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 


